While I wholehearted support your plan to assist the self and custom build sector there must be safe guards put in place.  If self builders are being allocated plots already assigned to major house builders, then to preserve the ethos of self builders not wanting 'run of the mill' house styles and not being forced to build something 'in keeping' with the local vernacular as dictated by the big builders.  By their very nature self builders are more artistic/eco friendly by nature.  This individuality needs to be taken into consideration when the planning department looks at their planning application.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Additionally the custom and self-builder should not be forced to accept a plot allocation from the assigned big builder in a location that the individual is not happy with.  I accept that it may be advantageous to have all self and custom house builders grouped together in one area to enhance the street scene of the extended plot with the big builders. The concern is that the so called desirable plots with views will be allocated only to the big house builders to maximise their profits at the expense of the self and custom builder.  

